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February 13, 1963 

Shell ")i.l Company 
t?. 0. box IS5S 
Roswell, Bms liexico 

ReJ Termination of the 
Royal Unit Agreement 
Lea County, Kvw Mexico 

Attention Mr „ O. V8 Lawrence 

Oentlaaen? 

This office has received by your letter dated 
February 8, 1963, application for Termination of the 
Royal Unit Agreement, which has been executed by 
seventy five (75%) percent, or more, of tbe working 
interests signatory to the Royal Unit Agreement, as 
required under Section 17 of the agreement. 

This office requires two copies of this instrument 
which i s the number you submitted. 

We are furnishing to you five copies of our 
Certificate of Termination. 

Very truly yours, 

S. S. Johnny Walker 
CQMMXSSZQMBft OF PUBLIC LAHDS 

3Yt 
(Mrs.) Marian M. Shea, 
Supervisor, Unit Division 

S8W/ramr/e 
enclt 
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Oil Conservation Commission 
Santa tm, Hew Mexico 



June 19, 1962 

Shell Oil Company 
P. 0. Box 1858 
Roswell, New Mexico 

Re: Royal Unit 
Lea County, 
Hew Mexico 

Attention: Mr. 0. V. Lawrence 

Gentlemen: 

The Commissioner of Public Lands ha* ©f this day 
approved the Royal Unit, Lea County, Mew Mexico. 

On February 19, 1962, the r mini miluwi tentatively 
approved the Royal Unit as to the Agreement Porn and 
the Unit Area. 

We are enclosing four copies of our Certificate of 
Approval, we will mail Official Receipt in the amount 
of $20.00 at such time as i t Is issue*. 

Very truly yours, 

E. S. JOiOmY WfcLKER 
C0MMISSIO8ER 07 PUBLIC LANDS 

BY: 
(Mrs.) Marian M. Rhea, Supervisor 

ESW/mmr/v Halt Division 
cc: Oil Conservation Commission 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 


